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The Surgery will be closed on 
Friday 6 June 2025
for the TT Races Holiday
and will re-open on

Monday 9 June 2025
************
If you have a life threatening emergency, dial 999.  If you have any other out of hours emergency which cannot wait, you can contact the duty doctor service (MEDS) on 650355.

